
KMPO Board Packet Agenda Item   

 

September 6, 2017 

 

TO:   KMPO Board Members 

FROM:  Glenn F. Miles, Executive Director 

SUBJECT: 2017-2021 KMPO TIP Amendment #15 ITD Request for Administrative Modification to Increase  

  funding for STP Urban Projects Funded through Federal Highway Administration. 

 

KMPO 2017-2021 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #15, Administrative Modification to 

Include STP Urban funding increases to two Projects: KN 12308 and KN 13864  

 

KMPO has been requested by the Idaho Transportation Department and LHTAC to approve an increase funding for two 

currently programmed projects.  Government Way – Hanley to Prairie is a current year project for 2017 that was 

substantially over the engineers estimate when it went out to bid.  This increase will help support funding for the new 

Engineers estimate.  The Meyer Road & Boekel Road Intersection project is in Preliminary Development requiring 

additional funds in order to award the negotiated engineering and design contract.  In both cases, this amendment will be 

to obligate funds in the FY 2017 Program year.   

 

 
 

 

Since these projects are current year projects; have been through the public involvement process; and do not modify the 

design, concept or scope of the projects, an administrative amendment is appropriate and therefore approved. 

 

The Kootenai Metropolitan Planning Organization, approves this Administrative Amendment #15 as identified above 

effective September 6, 2017. 

 

Due to unexpected difficulties in posting to our website this week, this amendment will be delayed in its posting on the 

internet.  The amendment will be posted on the KMPO website at www.kmpo.net by close of business on Monday 

September 11, 2017 

http://www.kmpo.net/

